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On Saturday, December 1, at 6:50 a.m., the Sioux County Sheriff's Office investigated a motor vehicle accident
that occurred on Highway 75, two miles west of Hull, IA.

Atem Atem, age 33, of Sioux Falls, SD, was driving a 2012 Freightliner semi-tractor pulling a freight trailer
southbound on Highway 75 when he lost control of the vehicle and entered the east ditch. The truck and
trailer rolled onto its side.

No injuries were reported.

The Freightliner, trailer and steel cargo sustained approximately $55,000 in damage.



